

## Dear Mr. Dane!!

I congratulate you on the 76th anniversary of the Victory of the Soviet people in the Great Patriotic War!

May 9, 1945 is a sacred date in our common history. We bow our heads before the feat of the Heroes - those who fought at the fronts and worked in the rear, who spared no effort and life, crushed the enemy. We, the descendants of the victors, are bequeathed to protect the world and proudly carry the Banner of the Great Victory.

I wish you peace and kindness, health and prosperity, good luck and success in serving for the good of the Fatherland!

С Лвания вешем,

Head of the Krasnodar University of the Ministry of Internal Affairs of Russia Lieutenant-General of police

A.V. Simonenko

